
REPLY TO: PORT DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMS, 423 CANAL ST., ROOM 260, NEW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA 70130 

 
 

Notice to the Area Port of New Orleans Trade Community 
 

Date
 

November 29, 2019 No.:  20-005 
    

SUBJECT:  Early Closure of the Marine Division - Bayou Classic Festivities 
 
Due to festivities in Downtown New Orleans associated with The Annual Bayou Classic 
Football Game this weekend, the Customhouse Marine Division will close at 1600 hours 
on Friday November 29, 2019 and on Saturday November 30, 2019. 
 
 
Please direct questions or concerns to Assistant Port Director Mark Choina at 
mark.s.choina@cbp.dhs.gov. 

 
 
Mark S. Choina 
Assistant Port Director 
New Orleans, Louisiana 
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